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UPDATE 
NY State to Classify 

Pool Openings as an Essential Service 

We have been alerted by our contacts in State Government that New York will move to include 
Pool Openings as an essential service under pool maintenance. This could happen as 
soon as today. 

The action is a result of weeks of advocacy done by NESPA, our METRO and Long Island 
Chapters and PHTA on behalf of our industry. 

Once this is announced, we will forward you the complete details from the State. 

New York Resources 

This information is being provided to you as a member of the Northeast Spa and Pool association and is intended for your 
use to make decisions about your individual business during the restrictions put in place as a result of the COVID-19 
outbreak. If you have concerns about your specific business operation you should consult your attorney. This is not 
intended as nor should be construed to be legal advice. 

http://nespa.informz.net/z/cjUucD9taT0yOTM2NzUyJnA9MSZ1PTM5NjIzMTI0MiZsaT0yMzQ1NDcxMA/index.html
http://nespa.informz.net/z/cjUucD9taT0yOTM2NzUyJnA9MSZ1PTM5NjIzMTI0MiZsaT0yMzQ1NDcxMg/index.html
http://nespa.informz.net/z/cjUucD9taT0yOTM2NzUyJnA9MSZ1PTM5NjIzMTI0MiZsaT0yMzQ1NDcxMQ/index.html


 

  
    

 
 

 

 

   

 

  

 
  

  
   

 
       

 
  

  
   

 
  

  
   

 

 

 

Questions? Contact NESPA at 
609-689-9111 | info@nespapool.org | www.nespapool.org 

   
Unsubscribe 

 

 

 

  

 

mailto:info@nespapool.org?subject=Membership%20Questions
http://nespa.informz.net/z/cjUucD9taT0yOTM2NzUyJnA9MSZ1PTM5NjIzMTI0MiZsaT0yMzQ1NDcxMw/index.html
http://nespa.informz.net/z/cjUucD9taT0yOTM2NzUyJnU9Mzk2MjMxMjQyJmxpPTIzNDU0NzE0Jmw9aHR0cDovL25lc3BhLmluZm9ybXoubmV0L25lc3BhL3BhZ2VzL2RlZmF1bHRfdW5zdWJzY3JpYmU_X3pzPThqbDBifF96bWk9ZXgyRg/index.html

	UPDATENY State to Classify Pool Openings as an Essential Service

